GLENDA JACKSON M.P.



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

Christopher Burghes Chief Executive Royal Free Charity Royal Free Hospital Pond St London NW3 2QB

Our Ref: BURG01015/01141244

07 October 2014

Dear Christopher Burghes,

I am writing in support of the plans for the new institute.

The Royal Free is internationally recognised as a generator of ground-breaking medical research. So its plans, in partnership with UCL and the Royal Free Charity to develop a new institute for Immunity and Transplantation, will be welcomed, not only locally, but world-wide. Their vision of joining together clinical and medical areas, facilitating and advancing, "bench to bench" research, is already established and flourishing in the Royal Free. Further development will bring benefits for all patients. As will their wish to create teams of experts affected by the opportunity to work in an internationally renowned clinical and scientific community.

If I can be of further assistance in this or any other matter in the future please do not hesitate to contact me again.

Yours sincerely,

GLENDA JACKSON MP

FREGULAVISO 1 0 OCT 2014 Royal Free Charley

Telephone: Fax:	Email:	Website: www.glenda-jackson.co.u
-----------------	--------	----------------------------------